
Career guidance trip of teachers to I.Ya. Franko Pryluky 
Humanitarian and Pedagogical College  

On April 9, 2019, teaching staff of the Pedagogical Institute paid a visit to  

I.Ya. Franko Pryluky Humanitarian and Pedagogical College in Chernihiv region 

for professional orientation activities. Undergraduates of the Pedagogical Institute, 

who are graduates of Pryluky College, took an active part in the preparation and 

holding of this event. 

There was a consultation point for graduates of Pryluky College "Look into 

the future" (Bielienka G. V., Bondarenko H. L., Polovina O. A., Kovalenko O. V.; 

undergraduates Artem Dudko, Julia Osadcha) and a round table for the teaching 

staff of the Department of Preschool Education and Primary Education of 

Pedagogical Institute, as well as Pryluky College on "Implementation of new 

educational strategies for training future specialists." 

Moderator of the event: O. V. Kovalenko, Ph. D., Associate Professor of the 

Department of Preschool Education. 
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